
 

In English, we will be looking at a variety of books this 

term: The Composer is Dead, Ed Sheeran Autobiography 

and The School of Music. We will be recapping our 

learning of Diary entries, as well as non-chronological 

reports. We will also be exploring the wonderful use of 

the internet and writing a letter in the form of an email 

and creating our own blog post to persuade people to 

watch the class band. At the end of the summer term, we 

will then be using creative musical language to write a 

haiku poem.  

In History, we will be exploring the effects that jazz and 

swing music had during the Second World War. We will 

also be learning about the evolution of musical players 

and then chronologically placing them onto a timeline.  We 

will also be exploring what it was like to be woman during 

the Second World War and using sources of historical 

evidence to support an historical argument. 

In Science, we will be learning all about 

sound waves and how sound is made up 

of vibrations that travel. We will be 

applying our learning of sound to 

experiment which materials would be 

best to make a sound proof recording 

studio. 

We will also be learning about circuits 

this term and exploring how simple 

circuits can be constructed. From this, 

we will be designing how to successfully 

create a circuit for stage lighting. 

In Maths, we will be learning about direction, position, 

money, mass and to tell the time. Over this term, we will 

be exploring all of these aspects with regards to our 

theme. We will also be spending time recapping elements 

learnt over the year to ensure that we are secure. 

In ICT, we will be learning about algorithms and 

coding programmes. We will be using Bee Bots, 

which will link to our maths learning of position 

and direction, as well as using Scratch computer 

programme. 

We will also be challenging our art and design by 

using photography and using photo editing 

software to create an Andy Warhol inspired 

album cover.  

In Art, we will be exploring Pop Art and creating 

our own inspired musical instrument painting. 

We will also be creating a text based montage all 

about ourselves and music.  

In DT, we will be exploring textiles and trying 

different stitching methods.  

We will be creating our own Rock ‘n’ Roll inspired 

textiles badge for our clothing.  

In French, we will be learning hobbies, numbers 

to 30 and the weather. 

 

In PSHE, we will be learning about relationships 

and changing me. 

 

In Music, we will be learning about a 

range of different genres and artists. 

We will be using this term to create 

our own musical notations and for the 

children to compose their own short 

musical sequence. 

 

In PE, we will be focusing on athletics 

outside every Thursday and on Tuesday 

we will begin the summer term by 

learning badminton and then the last 

term we will be learning netball. 

 

In RE, we will be learning about Pentecost and exploring 

how and why do people mark the significant events of 

life.  

 


